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Dear Sir or Madam,

for over 25 years, Jan Kochanowski Popular Theatre in Radom has organized the International
Gombrowicz Festival. We do stage performances of texts by Witold Gombrowicz, prepared by
theatres from Poland and other countries. The Festival is also a competition in which
performances are judged by an international jury made up of distinguished artists.
We would like to encourage you to prepare a performance based on works written by
Gombrowicz and submit it to the 16th edition of the Festival, which will take place in Radom in
2024. We believe that artists from your country will find contemporary and universal motives in his texts and that their interpretations will enrich our Festival.
Detailed information will soon be available on our website: https://festiwal.teatr.radom.pl/
Consultations, questions and entries: teatr@teatr.radom.pl
Experts from the Witold Gombrowicz Museum in Wsola can give you assistance.
A study visit to Radom is also possible.

We wish you fruitful work and a creative encounter with unique texts by Witold Gombrowicz.
See you in Radom in 2024!
